
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The new Sludge Handling & Storage improvements at the Cresco Waste Water Treatment 
Facility were completed recently with the start-up, and inspection of the new 500,000 gallon 
tank and equipment. This was approximately a $750,000 project with the City receiving a 
$275,000 I-JOBS grant bring the total cost to approximately $475,000. 
 
With the new equipment now in place the City of Cresco will have 180 days of sludge storage 
which has been a struggle for the facility in recent years. This will also give the City an option 
of easy expansion in the future if needed as the tank can be doubled in size by adding more 
rings.     
 


